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1 message
Tom Newell <tom.newell@live.com> Tue, Oct 3, 2023 at 7:27 PM
To: "planning@ci.sandy.or.us" <planning@ci.sandy.or.us>

Hi....

Thanks for entertaining comments on projects that may affect close neighbors.

| have some familiarity with Mr Elsberry and the project and it seems reasonable for the neighborhood. | would
additionally ‘green light’ it based on the applicant’s quality of past upgrades and continuous meticulous care of that
corner lot.

Thank You,
Tom Newell
18007 Rachael Dr
Sandy, OR 97055

503-477-2911
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